Dear Sir / Madam,

The 2nd International Week: Erasmus &Educational Fair (IWEEF ’09), that was planned to be held on May 6-8, 2009 at Namık Kemal University, Tekirdağ / TURKEY, has been postponed to June 2-4, 2009 due to the intense programme of our University . We hope to welcome you all in a warmer season in Tekirdag. The draft of the programme will be announced at the earliest possible date on our website.

Participation Fee for Early Bird Registration is 150 € (accommodation excluded)

Participation Fee for Late Registration is 200 € (accommodation excluded)

All detailed information about the accommodation, registration fee payment, etc. can be found at the main page of our website in a week period.

The Deadline for Early Bird Registration is April 24, 2009.

Late Registration can be done until May 20, 2009.
We look forward to welcoming you in Tekirdag.

Yours Sincerely,

Prof.Dr. Nuray OZER

Namik Kemal University 

ERASMUS Institutional Coordinator

Contact Information:
Instructor Narin FIDAN 

Head of Office of International Relations

Namik Kemal University  Campus 

Rectorate Building

Degirmenalti Mevkii

59030 Degirmenalti/Tekirdag

                               TURKIYE

Phone: +90 282 293 38 66 


              +90 282 293 38 67                   Ext.: 149 / 150 

Fax:     +90 282 293 38 95

Web:     www.nku.edu.tr 

E-mail: iweef09@yahoo.com 

